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WARREN RECC OUTAGE UPDATE 

March 5, 2023 (Bowling Green, KY) 3:30 p.m. Warren RECC staff and crews continue to work 

alongside visiting crews to fully restore power to our members. As of 3:30 p.m., we have 

approximately 14,700 members still without power.  

With the assistance of additional crews on the ground today, we have been able to make good 

progress on our restoration plan. At this point, we have 541 outages. We continue to ask for 

patience as we restore the remaining areas. We are working around the clock to get power 

restored as soon as possible. 

Once again, we would like to remind everyone to avoid work areas. We want to keep everyone 

as safe as possible during our restoration efforts.   

We will continue to provide updates as information becomes available. Please remember to 

stay away from downed power lines. If you see a downed power line, please report it to one of 

our outage lines: In Warren County call 270-843-9710. Outside Warren County, call 1-888-604-

4321.  

To see current outages, visit www.wrecc.com and click the “Current Outages” icon.  
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